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LILOYDS REGISTER OF SHIPPING

UNITED WITH THE BRITISH CORPORATION REGISTER

14, Cross-shore Street, Greenock

Telephone : Greenock 20295

30th August, 1956.

Dear Sir,

Steamer "BEAULY".

In reply to your letter of the 27th instant
regarding Greenock Report No. 25693, I wish to state
that on exsmination the shell and deck were found to
be in good condition and it was not considered
necessary to carry out drlll tests except in isolated
local positions on the maln deck. However, the
readings obteined from the test holes indicated that
the plates were in good condltlon and no renewals were
necessary.

Yours falthfully,

- 4.@%.

The Secretary,
GLASGOW.



